
 

 

The Chair of the Board of Directors for Citizens' Climate Lobby, a national non-profit 
organization, is seeking an undergraduate research intern from the University of Wisconsin at 
Parkside.  
 
The primary duty of the research intern will be to produce synopses of various federal energy 
and greenhouse gas policies, but other opportunities will likely arise. The ideal candidate will be 
able to produce concise policy summaries in a timely fashion.  
 
The internship would be for Fall 2016 and research could begin as soon as all arrangements 
could be made. Please contact Politics, Philosophy and Law Professor Ross Astoria at 
astoria@uwp.edu or the Center for Professional Studies (Grnq 214). 
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